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Setting a goal of ZERO preventable patient deaths in 
your hospital may seem daunting, or impossible. 

This talk will share the work of the Patient Safety 
Movement Foundation, a global non-profit working 
in over 50 countries to eliminate preventable patient 
deaths in hospitals. Medical errors are the third 
leading cause of death in the United States, and 

the latest research suggests it is the 14th leading 
cause of death globally, killing more people than 
HIV, Tuberculosis and Malaria, combined. This 
presentation will show how this global Movement has 
grown since it’s inception in 2012 and will encourage 
attendees to take action, committing to ZERO. 

ZERO preventable deaths: The only acceptable goal
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